
         

 
 

  

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/224      Date: 05.03.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Change in Uniform for Kindergarten & Lower Primary Students 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from DPS Monarch International School! 

After careful consideration and observations, we have decided to introduce a more comfortable 

and activity-friendly uniform for our Kindergarten (KG1 and 2) and Lower Primary students 

(Grade 1 & 2). We believe that formal uniforms cause discomfort for young children, especially 

as their curriculum is largely activity-based. 

Additionally, many parents have shared similar concerns in various meetings and discussions, 

supporting the need for a more casual and comfortable uniform. Based on this, we have 

introduced the following changes: 

• KG 1 & KG 2: Red color uniform 

• Grade 1 & Grade 2: Green color uniform 

The new uniforms are already available at the school store, and we have sent a circular 

regarding the distribution process. We sincerely appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a 

smooth transition. 

Please note that there will be no further changes to the uniform, as the procurement and 

distribution process has already begun. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. We look forward to providing a more 

comfortable and enriching learning experience for our young learners. 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


